TECHNOLOGY DIRECTORSHIP
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE MARCH 2008 COUNCIL MEETING

Submitted by Michael S. Khoury

1. Budget Request for 2007-2008

E-newsletter is budgeted at $3,000 for fiscal year. Listserv costs are budgeted
administratively.

2. Use of Budgeted Funds: Newsleiter costs for the period from October 2007 through
: January 2008 and web site formatting costs for the Business Law Jowrnal arc
approximately $600.

3. Next Schedunled Meeting of the Committee: Regular meetings are not scheduled.

4. Council Approval: None required.

5. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Business Law E-Newsletter should be used by all committees as a development
opportunity. Each committee should post their meetings through this newsletter, in addition to
your normal lists, so as to encourage others to join your activities. The Business Law Journal is
now posted on the web site broken down by article for ease of use.

6. Meetings and Programs: Not applicable.
7. Publications:

The “Technology Corner” column in the Business Law Journal continues on.
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